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Wednesday, October 13, 2010

3:00 p.m.

SUMMARY NOTES
Attendees:  Candy Cannon, Cathy Ostos, Cheryl Hesse, Cheryl Sullivan, Frances Lippmann, Frank Ramon, Gary Nicholes, Howard Barile, Joann Venturi, John Cummings, Keith Johnson, Kelli O’Rourke, Letty Alvarez, Linda Nies, Robin Torres, Sharon Stroemer.
1. UI Web 3.2 (K. Johnson) – Keith informed the group that UI Web 3.2 will no longer be available after 10/31/10.  Everyone will need to switch to the new version.  It was suggested that Silver Light, Java, or IE8 may be needed to activate new version.
2. UI 4.2 and Query Builder (K. Johnson) – Keith announced that in December UI 4.2 will be delivered and will be available to use in early 2011.  Query Builder will only be available until 6/30/11.
3. New Web Lookup Screen for Datatel Software Patches (K. Johnson) – Keith informed the group that Ralph Schwehr has created a new report that shows the different statuses for Datatel patches for the difference environments.  The report is on the Report Server if you email Keith he can email the link to you.  Keith also stated that the new Google “Help” function in UI 4.2 is working in “Test” and not in “Production.”
4. “DEFLT” Office Code and Office Code Updates (K. Johnson) – Keith stated that he is cleaning up the Office Codes.  Keith will add new Office Codes as needed.  Reports have gone out to the appropriate departments for some of the codes and others will follow.  If you have any issues with office codes please contact Keith.
5. Spring 2010 Registration (J. Cummings) – John announced priority registration will begin on October 21 and October 25 for continuing students.  John posed a question regarding activating classes one month early.  After discussion it was recommended that John will present the question to the District Vice President’s meeting on Friday, October 15, 2010.  John will inform Kelli O’Rourke and Cheryl Sullivan of the outcome.

6. Programming Needs for Current Query Processes (F. Lippmann) – Keith stated that Ralph Schwehr will be holding training sessions for the power users next month.  He recommended everyone to send queries that need to be recreated to Keith.  

Meeting ended at 3:28 p.m.
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